
 
DEGREE COURSE IN MEDICINE AND SURGERY IN ENGLISH LANGUAGE 

 
NOTICE 

 

ACTIVATION OF THE GENERAL MEDICINE MODULE 
PRACTICAL INTERNSHIP EX D.M. 445/2000 AND 

PRACTICAL-EVALUATION INTERNSHIP EX D.M. 58/2018 
 

Given the persistence of the epidemiological state of emergency deriving from the spread of the 

COVID-19 virus, the University has decided to organize also the General Medicine module of 

the practical internship on the Microsoft TEAMS platform pursuant to D.M. 445/2000 and the 

practical-evaluation internship pursuant to art. 3 of the D.M. 58/2018 that graduate students and 

graduating students of the July and October 2021 sessions will have to attend in order to obtain 

the qualification to practice as a doctor-surgeon. 

 

The module will consist of a series of meetings that will be held in the period between 31 May 

and 18 June 2021. 

 

The dates and times of the specific activities will be set independently by the General 

Practitioners, who will notify the students through the Microsoft TEAMS platform. 

 

The students have been matched with general practitioners according to the overall list attached 

to this notice. 

 

By accessing the Microsoft TEAMS platform and following the instructions contained in the 

guides available on the University portal at https://www.unicampania.it/index.php/didatticag/emergenza-coronavirus- 

distance-learning, each student will be able to view the virtual classroom relating to the General 

Medicine module bearing the name of the doctor to whom it has been assigned, enter the 

classroom and carry out the planned activities. 

 

For problems relating to the institutional account, students can contact the Systems and 

Services Office Computerized (teams_studenti@unicampania.it or ussi@unicampania.it). 

 

For administrative information, students can contact the Administrative Office of the School of 

Medicine and Surgery (scuola.medicina@unicampania.it). 

 

Any technical support necessary for carrying out specific activities on the Microsoft TEAMS 

platform will be provided by Ms Giuseppina Buccino, of the School of Medicine and Surgery 

(giuseppina.buccino@unicampania.it). 

 

Students need to send their telephone number via e-mail to the General Practitioners to whom 

they have been assigned, so that they can be easily reached if necessary. 
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